Tsing Y1 Maternal and Child Health
Centre to resume service

The Department of Health today (October 15) announced that the Tsing Yi
Maternal and Child Health Centre (MCHC) will resume service next Monday
(October 18) at 3/F, Cheung Hong Commercial Complex, Cheung Hong Estate,
Tsing Yi, upon completion of the interior improvement works and emergency
drainage repair.

Services temporarily transferred to South Kwai Chung (SKC) / Tsuen Wan
MCHCs previously will resume at Tsing Yi MCHC. Service timetable of SKC MCHC
will also be adjusted with effect from the same date.

Clients with scheduled appointments have been informed of the
arrangement. Details regarding the services provided by MCHCs are available
on the following website:
www. fhs.gov.hk/english/centre det/maternal/maternal.html
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